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A Message from the
​Building Development Division

Beginning Monday, October 26, 2020, the Building Development Division will
only accept Residential Walk-Through Building Plans between 8:00 a.m. -
11:00 a.m.

Customers with Residential Walk-Through Building Plans are required to be
registered at the Development Services Early Assistance Desk by 10:30 a.m.
to ensure full-service routing to the Zoning, Plan Intake and Permit Counters.

For more information please click here or call 703-792-6930 or email
BDD@pwcgov.org.

https://www.pwcgov.org/government/dept/development/bd/Pages/deck.aspx
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https://www.pwcgov.org/government/dept/development/Pages/Commercial-Development-Committee.aspx
https://www.pwcgov.org/government/dept/development/Pages/COVID-19Updates.aspx
https://www.pwcgov.org/government/dept/development/Pages/Blog.aspx
https://egcss.pwcgov.org/SelfService#/home
https://www.pwcgov.org/government/dept/development/Pages/News-and-Announcements.aspx
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https://www.pwcgov.org/government/dept/development/Pages/dds-hours.aspx


The Development Services Building maximum capacity is 40 customers. To
be in compliance, capacity is monitored regularly and customer services may
be modified, at any time. Reception/Early Assistance Desk Services and
tickets may not be available during peak capacity, which is usually between
2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. For further assistance, please contact Development
Services at 703-792-6930 or DDS@pwcgov.org.
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